
 
   

 

    

       

     

  

  

  

 

 

     

     

     

   

  

 

  

   

 

  

  

   

  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 

 

Another wonderful week at Ash Green although a cold one! On Monday morning 
our EY unit will open their doors to parents for a phonics morning, and then on 
Thursday morning, Reverend Robb will host an assembly at the Lower Site.  
 

Our Spring Term Parents’ Evening  

is on 

MONDAY 6TH FEBRUARY 

3:30– 7:30pm 
 

 

LOOK OUT for details next week of when 

our booking system will go live! 

 

 

Half Term 
Close  

Friday 10 February 
Re-open 

Monday 20 February 

   

Easter Close 
Friday 31 March 

Re-open 
Monday 17 April 

 

May Day – Close Monday 1 May 

 

Bank Holiday – Close Monday 8 May – to mark the Coronation of HM King Charles III 

Half Term Close  
Friday 26 May 

Re-open  
Monday 5 June 

   

Mid-Summer Close 
Friday 21 July  

 

The children had a fantastic time 
(oh yes they did!) this morning 

watching our annual pantomime.  

All of our children behaved 
beautifully with our oldest children 

looking after our youngest! 

YEAR 6 PARENTS… 
The next instalment of £60 for the PGL trip is due 
on or before 31st January 2023 via the school 
Gateway app and the final payment on or before 
7th April.  
Please note full payment can be made at any time 
before and the above dates are only a guide for 
when payments are required. If you have any 

queries, please contact the school office. Thank you. 

PLEASE do not use the car park disabled bays unless you have 
a Blue Badge which MUST be displayed where it can be read 

clearly through the front windscreen. 
 

The car park is not for use for pedestrians as we have had 
reported a couple of near misses with children running behind 

cars. Thank you for your support and co-operation. 

 
INFORMATION FOR EARLY YEARS PARENTS 

 

Do you want to know more about Phonics in order to help your children?  
Our Early Years are inviting parents to come along and find out on Monday morning. 

 
You can also visit our phonics page on the school website – www.ashgreen.info/curriculum/subjects/phonics or 
www.ashgreen.info/curriculum/subjects/phonics/phonics-games for some ideas of how to make learning fun! 

NEU INDUSTRIAL ACTION 
The National Education 

Union has voted to 
support strike action for 

its members. We fully 
understand and support 
this right but will always 

try to support our 
children being in school. 
The first day of action is 
Wednesday 1

st
 February. 

If there are any 
operational changes to 

school that day, then we 
will let you know by next 

Friday. 

http://www.ashgreen.info/curriculum/subjects/phonics
http://www.ashgreen.info/curriculum/subjects/phonics/phonics-games

